47 November 1937.

DEAR MARGCLIOQUTH,

NEUROPATHOLOGY

Dr. del Rio Hortega has arrived from Paris and is making
preparations to work temporarily in the Department of Human
Anatomy. His niece, Senorita del Rio, whoc has had some training
in histological technigue is anxious to work with him and he

would like this.
He is at present collecting a 1list of the supplies

and

apparatus that he will need He can use these temporarily in the

Department of Human Anatomy and can take them with him tc
Radcliffe Infirmary when the Cronshaw extensions are ready.

apparatus jincludes a microscope and a Sartorius freez

microtome.
I would like to propose to the Committee that Senorita
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Ric be appointed a laboratory attendant, Grade II, at 3 Pound per

week, and that a grant of 250 Pounds be made to cover the
preliminary equipment for neuropathology.

Professor Le Gros Clark has kindly undertaken to handle the
accounts for neuropathological egquipment until Dr. del Ric
Hortega moves into the Cronshaw extension, if thet meets with the
approval of the Committees.

Yours sincerely,
HUGH CAIRNS.

P. T. OI



